
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…10.1.22 

 
 

Learning in school 

Maths 

Learning in school:  
This week we will be adding one and two digit numbers together by counting on.  We will be 

using a variety of resources to practise this as well as learning how to use a number line.  The 

children will be encouraged to think about addition being commutative when deciding which 

number to count on from.  We will also reinforce number bonds to 10 and look at how we can 

use this knowledge to help us know the number bonds to 20.  We will be adding a ten to 

different numbers and reinforcing our work on place value.   

For example: 7+3=10      17+3=20 

 

We will be using tens frames to explore the bonds of 10 and 20 

            6+4 =10                16+4=10 

                    
 

 
 

English  

Learning in school: 
This week we will be continuing our learning, thinking about the story “Stuck,“ by Oliver 

Jeffers.  We will be sequencing the story and looking at the order that some of the objects 

got stuck in the tree. We will then try to retell the story in our own words, remembering to 

add good expression so as to make our stories sound interesting to our partners. We will then 

be writing questions to ask Floyd the main character in the story.  We will continue to 

practise writing in full sentences, remembering capital letters, finger spaces and question 

marks.  
 We also be concentrating on adding adjectives and time sentence openers to our writing. 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 
Next week we will be thinking about the new digraphs oe , y (igh) ow, g (j). 

 



We will be reading the words: hairy, boulder, grew, spread, breakfast, goes, smelly, spy, reply, 

paper. True, woe, carry, dry, snow, show, shaking, amaze. 

 

We will be thinking about the following tricky words: again, who, whole and where 

 

 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

Next week in Art we will be introducing a new artist, Andy Warhol. We will be looking 

at his work and creating our own pastel versions of one of his pieces. 

In PE we will be continuing our units in dance and ball skills. 

In computing we will be thinking more about e-safety. 

The term’s topic is Up, up and away and a focus of our learning will be famous events 

and people within history. Next week we will be learning about the history of kites. 

In science we will be thinking more about the properties of different materials. 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Homework 

 

This week please focus upon reading regularly, (four times a week). 

Maths homework will be given out next Friday. This homework should be 

returned by the following Wednesday (19th January) 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

mailto:badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk

